
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stroud Rugby League Football Club 

presented our school P & C with an 

astonishing amount of money as a re-

sult of their fundraiser event in June. 

What a sensational community effort! 

Our students are already enjoying the 

benefit of this wonderful injection of 

funds with these bright picnic tables 

and the purchase of games and activi-

ties for our Safe and Sensible Area. 

Thank you P & C and thank you 

Stroud Rugby League Football Club!  

As this goes to print, I want to wish 

our three Regional Athletics Carnival 

representatives well in their events 

today. Good luck Sarah in the discus, 

Taj in the high jump and Charlotte in 

your 100m sprint. We are very proud 

of you!  

Good luck also to Chelsea and Thom-

as who will represent our school in 

the Regional Spelling Bee next Thursday!  

I am currently investigating the option of 

having a Before and After School Care 

and / or a Vacation Care service on site at 

our school. Part of the process is a com-

munity viability survey. If this is a service 

you think would be useful for our wider 

school community, I urge you to fill this 

survey out. I will put the link on Skoolbag 

and Facebook also.  

Before and After School Care Survey 

Student places at the Milson Island camp 

for Stage 2 and Bathurst camp for Stage 3 

are locked in. Please ensure you have paid 

for these exciting events.   

Attendance matters. Schools are being 

encouraged to implement initiatives to 

boost and support attendance of healthy 

children. Every four weeks we will draw a 

name out of a barrel and they can have a 

lunch order on us! The more days you are 

at school, the more times your name will 

be included. 2 days explained absences in 4 

weeks = 3 tickets in the barrel, 3-4 ab-

sences = 2 tickets in the barrel and 5 or 

more days absent = 1 ticket in the barrel. 

We shall trial this for the remainder of this 

term and in Term 4.  

Have a lovely weekend!  

Erin and Staff.  

Principal’s Report 
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Term 3 

Week 7 

Friday 2 September 

Father’s Day Stall 

 

Week 8 

Monday 5 September 

Dental Week 

Preschool visiting  

 

CAN TEEN  

Week 

7 

Friday 

Helen, Kate, 

Kelsey 

Week 

8 

Friday 

 

Helen 

Help needed! 

 

Happy birthday!  

 Happy birthday  

William, Pippa,   

Matilda, Logan and 

Romey! 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsurveys.education.nsw.gov.au%2Fs3%2FParent-Survey&data=05%7C01%7Cerin.wilson27%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cd9d9adc4815f4d56bb7708da84a00d92%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C63796812033419


 

P A G E  2  

Remember our 4  bees: 

Be caring,  

Be respectful,   

Be responsible and  

Be Fair 

S T R O U D  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

Stained Glass 

Biscuits 

 

 

 
 

 

 

75g butter, softened 

100g caster sugar 

225g plain flour 

about 20 boiled sweets (different 

colours)  

Preheat oven to 160 degrees and line 

baking trays with baking paper.  

Make dough with butter, sugar and 

flour.  

Roll out dough using a rolling pin. Cut 

out dough with cutters. Cut the mid-

dle of the biscuit out with a smaller 

cutter or knife. Arrange cookies on 

baking sheets.  

Crush lollies in a plastic bag until in 

grains and sprinkle into middle of bis-

cuits. 

Bake for 15 minutes.  

Merit Awards - Week 7 and 8 

Dungog High School Transition Roadshow 

Wattle Ivy Scout  Olivia 

Bottlebrush Xavier   Jessika Abbi 

Banksia Violet Alicia Taj Callum 

Mrs Wilson Thea Evie Arleyah Taj 

On Wednesday,  some Dungog High School staff and students visited our 

school to give a taster to our Year 6 students on what to look forward to 

when they start there in 2023. Students were treated to some music, science 

demonstrations and art.  They were able to meet their Year Adviser also, 

Mrs Van De Scheur.  



P A G E  3  European Handball 

Mr Raymond Howitt came last Friday to share with Banksia what 

a fantastic game European Handball is. He donated a European 

handball kit to our school and was so passionate about the game. 

Thanks Miss Hughes for 

organising this - the     

students had a great time! 

 

 

 

 

 

A successful transition from preschool to school improves a child’s educational and social outcomes. 

Removing the worry around starting ‘big school’ and familiarising young children with the school envi-

ronment ensures children are Kindergarten-ready in the New Year. Preschool Director Sam and her 

terrific team visited our school yesterday, spending time walking around the school and doing some   

activities in Wattle. We can’t wait to have our 

littlest community learners visiting again soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Community News 

Preschool visit 

Fun with Mrs Hattam in Science 




